
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

February 20, 2002 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Robin O. Brena 
Brena, Bell & Clarkson, P.C. 
310 “K” Street, Suite 601 
Anchorage, AK  99501 
 
Re: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Olympic Pipe Line 

Company, Inc., Docket No. TO-011472 
 
Dear Mr. Brena: 
 
During Friday’s prehearing conference, I asked you to review your data requests to 
acknowledge the scope and limitations of this proceeding and the practical limitations of 
Olympic’s ability to respond.  Please provide your revised data request list to parties by 
noon on Thursday, February 21, 2002, to the extent that you are able to do so, to allow 
them time to prepare for Friday’s conference. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
C. ROBERT WALLIS 
Administrative Law Judge 
 
 
cc:  Parties of Record 


